
 

From: Connie Markis <crmarkis@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, April 18, 2025 4:28 PM 
To: House Energy <House.Energy@akleg.gov> 
Subject: HB 153 

 

I am in favor of the HB 153 renewable energy bill. It's purpose is to expand our 

electricity mix and reduce long-term costs while creating new opportunities. It applies 

to the Railbelt grid, which powers over 75% of Alaskans, from Fairbanks to Homer. 

Even though we will be reliant on natural gas for a long time to come, this bill will develop 
our substantial, local energy resources and reduce our need for expensive imported gas by 
committing to local, stably-priced energy. 

 

I urge you to pass HB 153. Thank you.  

 

With gratitude,  

Constance Markis  

Anchorage,  Alaska  

 


